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Trans-Island Limousine Service Ltd.

Submissions for Third Runway Project

Our company strongly support the proposal for the construction of the
Third Runway at Hong Kong International Airport. Provided that all
requisite environmental and financial feasibility assessments are

satisfied, the project should proceed as soon as practicable.

The Third Runway will enable Hong Kong to continue its regional
leadership in air connectivity, which is vital in maintaining the Special
Administration Region's economic growth, competitiveness and

employment.

We submit the above in support of the proposal from the Airport
Authority to construct the Third Runway and plead for the Panel on

Economic Development to adopt the same.





